
From: Kevin Liu  

Sent: Saturday, July 2, 2022 8:56 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 

<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Objection to condo development at 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue 

Dear madam/sir, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am the home owner of 23 Macdonald Ct., Richmond Hill, ON L4E 4S3. I am writing to you in 

objection to proposed development of new condominium at 13572 and 13586 Bayview 

Avenue. 

The proposed height of this project (8 stories) seems to exceed existing limit for the area. In 

addition, there has been no provision made to public infrastructures (school, transit or 

otherwise) to support increase in residential density. It is my opinion that the proposal in 

question seems inappropriate in scale for the area therefore should be rejected. 

Thank you for your time and I hope you will take my objection into consideration when debating 

on the merit of the proposed development. 

Kevin Liu 


